Official Minutes 4.21.08

Vernon Willenbring called the extended meeting to order at 8:20 pm in the Munson
Township Hall, Present were Vernon Willenbring, Fred Holthaus, Ted Bruemmer, and
Judy Bruemmer. Also present were the Munson Township Board members.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss putting a 2 inch overcoat of tar on the east end
of 260" Street West — approximately .8 mile. Discussion was held. Farming Township
suggested that we hold off on the project for 1, possibly 2 years and have Munson
Township apply for a grant to help pay for the proj ect. It was also suggested to fix the
bad spots this year and look at the project next spring to see what needs to be done
Munson Township agreed with this.

Fred Holthaus made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 pm, Vernon Willenbring
seconded. All in favor, motion carried.
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